
Breaking News: Neela Andres Selected as 
National Officer Candidate  
 

Neela Andres, originally of the 
Missoula FFA Chapter, has been selected 
to represent more than 5,000 FFA 
members in Montana as this year’s 
National Officer Candidate. Neela served 
as the 2014-2015 Montana FFA State 
Secretary, Montana’s National Officer 
Candidate in 2015 and looks forward to 
continuing her service to FFA again this 
year.  

 It is a true honor and opportunity to 
be selected as Montana’s only National 
Officer Candidate, one that is not taken 
lightly.  Neela has already begun preparing for the grueling and 
competitive selection process that will take place in Indianapolis, IN 
this October at the National FFA Convention. This summer and early 
fall Neela will travel the state and country gaining valuable experience 
in speech delivery, workshop delivery, agricultural knowledge, and 
agriculture education. Congratulations Neela!   

To help support Neela, and for more information on Montana 
FFA events, please call 406-582-4118. (Photo Credit to Clark Marten 

Photography) 

	


